
Nassau County Bar Association 
introduces 

COVID-19 Community Task Force 

The task force will help Nassau County residents and businesses address 

the COVID 19 legal issues that they are facing. The volunteer attorneys will 

be available on a consultation basis only and will not be able to 

represent the individual in court or in any legal proceedings. 

Reach out To NCBA With Your Legal 

Questions. A Staff Member Will Be In Touch 

To Direct You To A Volunteer 

Attorney Skilled In That Area Of Practice. 

If you or someone is seeking NCBA's assistance 

please email reception@nassaubar.org 

mailto:reception@nassaubar.org

